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Directive 220.10, Personnel Rosters (Rescinded) 
 
 
 

 
Effective May 1, 2020, the Portland Police Bureau (PPB) rescinded Directive 220.10, Personnel 
Rosters.  Evolving technology has rendered the past practice obsolete.  The PPB currently uses more 
secure and efficient practices for the creation and maintenance of its rosters.  The directive is no longer 
applicable.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




